
The video shows the announcement by Leon Milobar. 

Leon Milobar, Nebraska district director of the U.S. Small Administration, (SBA), called Gary Dusek, head 

business consultant of the Nebraska Business Development Center (NBDC) at Chadron State College to 

confirm the 2017 Nebraska State Small Business Person of the Year (SBA Award) being awarded to Cody 

and Chrystal Brooks, owners of White River Feed, L.L.C.  Leon said there would be an SBA presentation 

of the SBA Award in Chadron sometime in May or June of 2017. 

 

The Nebraska Senators, including Senator Tom Brewer, District 43, were informed by Leon Milobar 

when he announced the SBA Award for 2017 Nebraska State Small Business Person of the Year being 

given to Cody and Chrystal Brooks of White River Feed, L.L.C., during the NBDC Awards Luncheon at the 

Nebraska Capitol in Lincoln on March 17, 2017. 

 

 


